
Welcome Back Students and Parents! 

The Corner Dance Studio LLC plans on re-opening the dance studio on August 3rd!  While we are excited,
we need everyone to read the following information.  Please make sure to follow the social distancing rule and
wear your mask to ensure all can enjoy dancing once again!
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us via email (Annmercedes@cornerdancestudio.com) and we 
will get back to you as soon as possible. It is our goal to continue to provide quality dance education while adhering 
to safety rules for the protection of our dancers, staff and families. 

Overall guidelines: 
1. Upon entering (teacher, student, or parent) the studio, we will ask you to sign the waiver (Available on the 

website), have your temperature taken, and sanitize your hands with hand sanitizer.
2. All individuals MUST wear a mask prior to entering the studio, if you do not wear a mask, you will not be 

allowed to enter.
3. Parents – Only one parent can be helped inside at a time.
4. Until further notice, no food will be permitted in the studio – disposable water bottles only. 

Dancers: 

1. Please arrive 5 minutes before your scheduled class to allow time to get your temperature taken and hands
sanitized before proceeding to the studio.

2. Before entering you must have a mask on, get temperature taken, take off street shoes, and sanitize your
hands.

3. PLEASE MAKE SURE YOU TAKE ALL BELONGINGS AND GARBAGE WITH YOU AS YOU LEAVE – DO NOT LEAVE
ANYTHING BEHIND.

4. If you have back-to-back classes, please wait with your mask on in the designated area, until the studio is
cleaned and ready for the next class!

Unfortunately at this time, we cannot allow the dancers to socialize in the studio after class. We also cannot allow 
any hugging, high-fives or any physical contact in any way. The only way to stay open and dancing is to make 
everything as safe as possible, so please relay this to your children! 

Parents: 

1. Parents will not be able to wait in the waiting room during class.
2. If you enter the studio your temperature will also be taken, you will also need to sign a waiver.
3. For safety purposes, once one class has finished and all students have exited, at that point, we will allow the 

next class to enter – please bear with us as this will take some time which is why we ask that you arrive 5 
minutes early.

4. If the weather is bad, please wait in your car until the prior class vacates the studio.
 

Please be sure to check our website for further updates. Thank you for your patronage and have a great class!
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